N° 37 : December 2011

Dear Customer,
VLUX consists of 2 directly linked companies: S.A. ANC. ETS. F. VERDEYEN N.V. and OMBRET PLASTICS.

As a matter of simplification, both companies will be united from the 1st of December 2011 onwards and will become one
single company named VLUX.

This structural modification doesn’t change anything in our commercial relationship. Your known contact persons will
remain the same. All open orders will be processed as normal and don’t need to be reconfirmed.

All new orders from the 1st of December 2011 and onwards need to be sent to VLUX. All payments, including payments
of all open invoices up to the 1st of December 2011, need to be paid to VLUX using following bank details:

KBC Bank
IBAN: BE85 7310 2166 3206
BIC: KREDBEBB

Furthermore, we inform you that the address of the headquarters of VLUX will become the former headquarters of
OMBRET PLASTICS:

Route Yernée 1

B-4480 ENGIS

Belgium

All correspondence should be sent to VLUX, using the address of the former headquarters of S.A. ANC. ETS. F.
VERDEYEN N.V.:

Industrieweg Roosveld

B-3400 LANDEN

Belgium

The V.A.T. number of Vlux is: BE 0417 798 202.
Please feel free to contact us for more information.
Yours faithfully,

Cyril JOSSET

Managing Director
VLUX



